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Approved Minutes of the Meeting

Attendance
e DPresent: Parampreet Singh (Chair), Seungwon Yang (Secretary), Inessa Bazayev, Alexander
Lee, Tracy Norton, Michelle Osborn, Trevor Paul, Aimee Self Pittman, Mayank Tyagi
e Absent: Jason Jamerson, Fabio Capra Ribeiro

The third meeting of the Ad Hoc Faculty Senate GAI Committee convened at 3:02pm on March 21,
2025, in room 135F of Thomas Boyd Hall at the LSU campus, with the Chair and the Secretary being
present. No public comments were offered.

Singh moved to approve the minutes from the meeting on 14 March 2025. The motion was approved
unanimously.

Osborn initiated an overview of the Boston University’s Generative Al Assistance (GAIA) policies.
All committee members extensively discussed several key points: i. Critical embrace of GAI
recognizing both benefits and challenges; ii. Different perspectives-subgroups exploring varying uses
and concerns of GAIL iii. GAI detectors-whether to disclose their use to students/reliability issue; and
iv. Emphasis on process over product-course assessments encourage students to reflect on their use
of GAI rather than focusing on final outputs.

Singh designated subgroups to develop sample syllabus statements on GAI usage for the next meeting:
(1) Pittman and Norton for process-oriented samples possibly suited for law/tech courses with GAI;
(2) Lee and Paul for statements with clear rationale about the (non)use of GAI; and (3) Osborn and
Tyagi for process-driven instruction and academic integrity.

Osborn made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:00pm. The motion was approved unanimously
and the meeting adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,
Seungwon Yang,

Secretary for FS GAI
Committee



